
SPARKLE LAKE CONSERVATION AREA  

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

155 THOMAS ROAD, GROTON CT 06340 

 

 
 
 
 
OWNER: Town of Groton 
HOURS: During Daylight Hour 

DIRECTIONS: 

I-95 N & S: I-95 to Exit 87, 
Continue onto CT-349 
S/Clarence B Sharp Hwy, Turn 
left onto Rainville Ave, Turn right 
onto State Hwy 
649/Poquonnock Rd, Turn right 
onto State Hwy 649, Turn right 
onto Thomas Rd, Destination 
will be on the right. 

Park Information: 
 
Sparkle Lake Conservation Area, 155 Thomas Rd, was purchased by the Town in 2013 with funds from 

the State Open Space and Watershed Land Acquisition Program and from the fees required by the 

Planning Commission as part of subdivision approvals. It is a 30 acre property with extensive frontage 

on Birch Plain Creek and the 5 acre freshwater Sparkle Lake. A half mile loop trail leaves the parking 

area and travels north along Birch Plain Creek. It passes by the southern shore of Sparkle Lake and 

leads back to the parking lot. 

 

For a map of the trails in the Sparkle Lake Conservation Area click on the Groton Trails logo to the left. 

http://maps.groton-ct.gov/apps/HikingTrails/

